
Panellists urge a greater focus on the
home environment in addition to
providing the digital infrastructure in
this period of COVID-19. 

A YOUTH'S HOME

ENVIRONMENT

BECOMES MORE

IMPORTANT

YOUTH-AT-RISK

PANEL

SOUNDBITES

Greater ownership of the volunteer
journey and more focus on volunteer

management help to combat social
inequality in relevant initiatives.

Volunteers should be connected to the
larger ecosystem of people in the lives

of Youths-at-Risk.

VOLUNTEER CARE IS

IMPORTANT

The general public needs to better
understand the actions of youths-at-
risk and a shift in perspective should

occur - viewing them as victims of
adversity instead of being delinquents

by their free will.

A MINDSET SHIFT

NEEDS TO OCCUR

Beyond mentorship programs,
there are other alternatives like
teaching them entrepreneurship
and increasing their confidence and
self-love. Given the rising trend of
cyber bullying, we have to pay more
attention to their mental health in
an increasingly digital world.

ALTERNATIVE

SOLUTIONS CAN

BE EXPLORED

For the full panel, please visit http://bit.ly/sidyouthatrisk  
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